Adjustment of Poste Restante Service*

General Post Office is designated as the only collection office for Poste Restante mail
with effect from 2 July 2019 (Tuesday). The service provided at the current collection offices
of the Tsim Sha Tsui Post Office, Sha Tin Central Post Office and Tsuen Wan Post Office will
cease on the same day.

For enquiries, please contact the Hongkong Post General Enquiry Hotline on 2921 2222.

* To be effected from date of postmark.



